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This Week 

 

Sunflower Room (3-4years) 

This week the children are learning about People Who Help Us.  The children will be having a 

visit from the Police on Wednesday.  They will be learning about how the Police help us and 

about safety.  They will also get to try on some uniform and sit in a Police car. 

 

Focus Story:   The Rainbow Fish   

Word of the Week : emergency 

Makaton sign: more 

Forest School: using tools to make a decoration. 

Focus Song: Miss. Polly Had a Dolly 

Poetry Basket: Cup of Tea 

Physical: Standing on one leg, hopping and hopscotch.  

 

 

Rainbow Room (2-3 years) 

This week we are learning about people who help us.  The children will be having a visit from 

the Police on Wednesday.  They will be learning about how the Police help us and about safety.  

They will also get to try on some uniform and sit in a Police car. 

 

Focus story: Fox’s Socks 

Makaton sign: more 

Focus Song: Wind the Bobbin Up 

Focus Number Song: Five Little Snowmen 

Physical: practicing jumping with both feet off the ground at the same time. 

Poetry Basket: Cup of Tea 

Forest School: making friendship bracelets. 

 

 

Parents’ Evening: 

Thank you to all the parents who attended parents’ evening.  It was great to share your child’s 

progress with you.  Thank you to everyone who completed the questionnaire.   

 

 

Attendance: 

Well done to the Caterpillar Group who had the highest attendance last week.  Please 

remember to inform nursery if your child is absent. 
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Home Challenge 

Can you tell a grown up about the Police visit? 

 

Snack Money 

Please remember to pay snack money: 

 

The amounts for this term are: 

30 Hours children - £17.50 

15 hours children - £10.50 

 

Children In Need 

Thank you for your donations.  We raised £84 for a great cause. 

 

Nursery Clothes 

Please return any clothes that your child has borrowed from nursery as we have limited spare 

clothing. Please also ensure that your child has spare clothes in nursery. 

 

Pram Store 

The pram store is located next to the entrance for the Sunflower Room (3-4 years).  Please 

use the pram store if you are leaving your child’s pram at nursery.  Prams should not be stored 

in the main entrance. 

Please do not take prams down the path leading to the Rainbow Room (2 year olds) as it creates 

a hazard.  Thank you for your cooperation.  

 

 

Dental/ Oral Health Information 

Please read the attached children’s dental health information sheet (this will be sent via a 

separate email). 

 

 

Christmas Craft Day 

We will be inviting parents into nursery for a Christmas craft session on Monday 5th December.  

Further details will be sent to parents/ carers this week. 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Nicola Daniels-Green 
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